
Tickets go on sale tomorrow morning for this hunt at a historic late 1700’s farmhouse. The hunt will be 

Saturday October 19th. Don’t miss out tickets will be sure to go fast as attendance is capped at 150 people. All 

proceeds will be going to the family of Ansley-Kate who was recently diagnosed with brain cancer. If you have 

any questions please reach out, my contact info is in the flyer. 

 

 


